
Northern Recreational Hub – New Basketball Courts 

Mr FERGUSON question to MINISTER for SPORT 

My constituents in Bass have received news of a further four indoor courts to be added 
to the Northern Recreational Hub under development in Mowbray with great excitement. 
Can the minister please provide an update to my constituents on what progress has 
already been achieved on site, how the government contract is enabling the additional 
courts and how that development will benefit participants across other sporting codes, 
including basketball, to enable additional court time? 
 


